
From: Griff, Stirling (Senator) [mailto:Senator.Griff@aph.gov.au]  

Sent: Monday, 17 July 2017 10:08 AM 

To: Secretary - Firestick Estate <secretary@firestickestate.com> 

Subject: Automatic reply: Accountability for extreme bushfire deaths 

  

[This is an automated response] 

  

Thank you for writing to the office of Stirling Griff. 

  

We acknowledge receipt of your email. 

  

It's always great to receive feedback from the community so we can best represent your needs in 

the Senate. 

  

Please be assured your comments will be noted and if required, allocated to a relevant staff 

member for further action. 

  

If your matter is urgent, please call the office on (08) 8212 1409. 

  

I hope you understand that as our office receives a high volume of emails, phone calls and 

letters, priority is given to constituents in SA.  If you live outside of SA, you may wish to search 

for your local Federal Member or Senator at http://apps.aec.gov.au/esearch/. 

  

If your enquiry relates to the Nick Xenophon Team, please visit the website at nxt.org.au for 

contact details. 

  

Thank you again for taking the time to write to us. 
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Stirling Griff | Senator for South Australia 

Level 3/27 Leigh Street, Adelaide | TEL: 08 8212 1409 | F: 08 8231 2053  

  

The information contained within this email may be confidential and/or legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, access to it is 
unauthorised and any disclosure, copying, distribution or action taken or omitted to be taken in reliance on it is prohibited and may be unlawful. 

  

 

 

 


